
August 16, 2021 

Re: Reference Letter for PCD 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Representing Central Peninsula church I would like to offer this letter of recommendation for 

PCD

We contracted PCD to design and install a new PA system in our main auditorium during the 

Covid-19 Pandemic. John Rudolph and the rest of the team were extremely professional and 

helpful throughout whole process. John Rudolph worked with me and my team to go through 

all the options for our room. Once we had selected a D&B speaker system PCD worked with 

the manufacturer to design the system for our room and model it ensure the system would 

work flawlessly. They were incredibly knowledgeable and experienced with everything I threw 

at them. The install and the quality of workmanship exceeded my expectations. The D&B 

system that PCD installed sounds and performs perfectly. The whole process went great and 

Im looking forward to contracting PCD again.

Sincerely, 

Tim Belleson

Technical Director

Central Peninsula Church
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